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Ramstein Elementary School
APO NY 09012

April 3, 1985

Mr. Frederick J. Ryan, Jr.
Director, Presidential
Appointments and Scheduling
The White House

1600 Pennsylvania Avenue
Washington, D.C. 20050

Dear Mr. Ryan:
Thank you for your note. Our 2,200 elementary students will be disappointed.

You will be receiving letters from some of our student body requesting that the
President and Mrs. Reagan visit us. We mailed them before we got your letter.

Thank you for considering us.
Sincerely, éﬁez/a&éézi/
Judith Connell
Media Specialist

































































































































Dates to Remember:

March 26 No school for students - teacher work-
day

April 1 Advisory Committee Meeting

April 3 Report Cards

April 5-12 Spring Break

Api:il 15 Instruction Resumes
April 25 RES Science Fair
April 26 Science Exposition

The staff and faculty would like to wish each and
everyone of you a nice spring break with your
youngsters.

PI0: Monday evening, April 1, at 7 p.m., in Bldg
999, school cafeteria there will be the PTO Meeting.
The whole family is encouragcd to come and see

Dowrt Boliday -Tene featuring "The Story of Peter
Rabbit”. There will be a treat for the most

atten for 1-3 and 4-6 grades.

Science Fair: The RES Science Fair will be held in
the school cafeteria April 25th, Thursday. Classes
will be able to view the many projects throughout
the day and to make it easier for parents to share
the activity, we will have the cafeteria open until
6:00. Do came and see what our scientific minds have

been doing!

The METRA Reading Tutorial program will be completed
for the majority of the students by the last week in
April. The volunteer tutors have been most generous
of their time and certainly fulfilled their commit~
ment to our school cammmity. We are thankful for

their hard werk and so meny children benefited from

their help.

A "thank you" Tutors Tea will be held cn Monda ri )
: _ =2 W n M il 29

1885 at 1:00 in appreciation for the help rece§é£p N

fram these volunteer adults, Jr. High students and gr 5+6

students. Please be stre to thank them if you have the

opportunity.

Safety Tip: Currently available at our Stars and Stripes
Bookstore are coloring and activity bocks titled "It's
O.K. to Say No!"™ They cover the concepts and situations
E;resented'to Znd ~ 6th graders regar ling strangers and
inappropriate touching. You might want to stcfs by the
bockstore to take a look! Cost of the bock is under $2.03%
{The counselors) o

Fleamarkets Parents, please put May 18th cn

: : your calendars.
On that date RES is plamning their faculty and staff flea-
market in the school cafetcrium frem 9 = 2 Tuh.. Come and
check cut the bargains. (RES Sccial Jormittes) '

Thank you PTOs The PTO sponscored 6 classes to attend the
area Media Fest exhibits in Sembach. The winning clases
must have participated in the Media Fest. The winning
classes ares Mrs. Harkins, Ms, Snellings, drs. Cock, Mrs.
Mott, Mrs. Reilly, Mrs. Yates and Mrs. Tinti's class.

Report Cards will be sent hame on 3 Aoril. Please ch
B A © eCk t’.:“
see that ycur child has brought cne hame!

Cafeteria Substitutes: RES is still lecking and secking

names to be put n the substitute roster to helr in the
schocl cafeteria during the children®s lunch bresk, TIf
interested contact Mrs. Barnard at RM ©£350, '

Science Exposition: Our Recicnal Sciance Exrositicn will ke

held on April 26th from 9:00 a.m. - 3 pP.m.. Etudents fram
lz.area schcols will be participating. Alcng with the
sclence Star Lab and new this year will be a display of



computers.
Our theme this year is "Finding cut about Yourself®.

¥ would like to share this poem which was written
by a grateful mcther.

Without Chicken pox or flu,

I return my c¢hild to you.

He is rested; very well

This I'm sure that you can tell.

He has encrgy to sparc;

You can tell by my gray hair.

He's a peach; Don’t get me wrong...
But to have him all day long? - -

After thirtecen days of healing,

I've learnad something worth revealing-
Though I lcve the little creature...
BOY! I’m thankful fcr his teacherl

by Stacy Quinlan
mcther of Michael
in Miss Olscn’'s
First Grade




Dates to Remembers:

March 26 - No school for students - teéacher work-
day

April 1 Advisory Committee Meeting

April 3 Report Cards

Rpril 5-12 Spring Break

April 15 Instruction Resumes
BApril 25 RES Science Fair
April 26 Science Exposition

The staff and faculty would like to wish each and
everyone of you a nice spring break with your
youngsters.

PIO: Monday evening, April 1, at 7 p.m., in Bldg
959, schiool cafeteria there will be the PTO iMeeting.
The whole family is encouraged to come and see

Downt Holiday Lene featuring "The Story of Peter
Rabbit”. There will be a treat for the most

atten for 1-3 and 4-6 grades.

Science Fair: The RES Science Fair will be held in
the school cafcteria April 25th, Thursday. Classes
will be able to view the many projects throughout
the day and to meke it easier for parents to share
the activity, we will have the cafeteria open until
6:00. Do came and see what our scientific minds have

been doing!

The METRA Reading Tutorial program will be campleted
for the majority of the students by the last week in
April. The volunteer tutors have been most generous
of their time and certainly fulfilled their commit-
ment to our schocl cammnity. We are thankful for

their hard werk and so meny children benefited fr@n ‘
their help. o
A "thank you" Tutors Tea will be held on Mondav i

‘ 22 W n ! ril 29
1585 at 1:00 in appreciation for the help recei\azegp : )
fram these volunteer adults, Jr. High students and gr 546
students. Please be sure to thank them if you have the

opportunity.

Safety Tips Currently available at our Stars and -Stripes
Bookstore are coloring and activity bocks titled "It's '
0.K. to Say No!™ They cover the concepts and situations
presented toc 2nd - 6th graders regariing strangers angd
ineppropriate tcuching. You might wint to stoé by the
bockstore to take a look! Cost of the bock is under $2.00
(The counselors) - . o

Fleamarket: Parents, please put May 18th cn . -

: . . your calendars.,
Oon that.date RES is plamning their faculty and staff flea-
market in the school cafeterium frem 9 - 2 h.m.. Come and
check cut the bargains. (RES Social Ccmnit%_ee) '

Thank you PTO: The PTO sponsored 6 classes to attend the
area lMedia Fest exhibits in Sembach. The winning clases .
must have participated in the Media Fest. The wirming
classes are: Mrs. Harkins, Ms. Snellings, Mrs. Cook, JMrs.
Mott, Mrs. Reilly, Mrs. Yates and Mrs. Tinti's class.

Report Cards will be sent hcme on 3 April. Please check to

see that your child has brought cne hame!

Cafeteria Substitutes: RES is still locking and seekinc
names to be put on the substitute roster to help in the
school cafeteria during the children':s lunch bréak. If

interested contact Mrs. Barnard at RM 6350. '

Science Exposition: Our Recicnal Sciance Expositicn will be

held on April 26t1:1 from 5:00 a.m. ~ 3 p.m.. Students from
12.a.rea schools will be participating. Alcne with the
sclence Star Lab and new this year will be a cdisplay of



ccinputors‘,
Our theme this year is "Finding out abcut Yourself".

Ve would like to share this poem which was written
by a grateful mcther.

Without Chicken pox or flu,
return my child to you.
¢ i rested; very well
his I'm sure that you can tell.

He has energy to spare;

You can tell by my gray hair.

He's a peach; Don't get me wrong...
But to have him all day léng?

After thirteecen days of healing,

I've learned scmething worth revealing-
' Thouch I love the little creature...

BOY! I'm thankful fcr his teacher!

by Stacy Quinlan
mother of Michael
in Miss Olson's
First Gracde
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